MEMORANDUM

Date: January 19, 2018

To: The Honorable Chairman and Members From: C.H. Huckelbermﬁw

Pima County Board of Supervisors County Administrator

Re: Indirect Expenditures of County Attorney’s Anti-Racketeering Funds to Outside
Agencies

The January 16, 2018 Memorandum from Pima County Attorney Barbara LaWall is a request
for approval by the Board of Supervisors of 50 awards to outside agencies totaling
$254,100. A brief summary of each project is provided along with the individual applications
for each of the grants.

County Administrative staff has received and reviewed the materials provided by County
Attorney LaWall and believe the awards are consistent with funding awarded in previous
years in addition to guidelines and regulations for Anti-Racketeering Funds.

Pursuant to direction provided by the Board of Supervisors, | do not believe these 50 grants

as submitted to you requires review by outside legal counsel. The item will be placed on the
Board of Supervisors Agenda for February 6, 2018 for your consideration.
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